
THE THURSDAY POST   
October 12, 2017 

 A letter is going home today letting you know what your conference time is for Parent-Teacher conferences.  Please check 
your student’s folder.  

 
 We are looking for an adult to work in our After School Program.  If you are interested, please contact the school office. 

 

 There is an exclusion date of October 12th for students in Preschool, Kindergarten or 6th grade that are missing their 
required physicals.  Students that are missing health exams/immunization need to turn in medical records by this date, or a 
note from the doctor confirming an upcoming appointment.  A letter was sent home with your child (grades PK, K, and 6) if 
you are missing your required health forms and are at risk of exclusion. 



 Parent-Teacher Conferences  will be on Thursday, Oct. 19th, and Friday, Oct. 20th.   We will have 11:30AM dismissal.  
After-school Care WILL be available these days until 6:00PM.  Students going to after care are asked to bring a bag lunch with 
them to school these two days. 

 

 Title Math (Mrs. Jelonek) and Title Reading (Mrs. Guzman) teachers will be available at Parent-Teacher Conferences.  
Please make sure to talk to them.   

 

 Track a Thon:  Don’t forget that your Track-A-Thon pledges are due Friday, October 20. 

 

 Halloween:  On Halloween, students may come to school in costumes.  Gory or scary costumes will not be allowed.  
Students are encouraged to bring non-food items (things such as stationary, stickers, erasers, etc.) if they want to pass favors 
out to their homerooms.    

NEWS 

October 12th & 13th (Thursday/Friday):  Track-A-Thon 

October 19th & 20th (Thursday/Friday):  11:30 Dismissal, Parent-Teacher Conferences  

Friday, November 3rd:  NO SCHOOL, Staff Development Day 

Friday, November 9th:  Family Night; details to follow 

Wednesday, November 22nd—Friday, November 24th:  Thanksgiving, NO SCHOOL 

High School Fair at Holy Trinity 

The Big Shoulders Fund is hosting its biennial High School Fair on Wednesday, October 18th.  All 5th—8th graders and 
their parents are invited to Holy Trinity High School (1443 W. Division St.) from 6:00PM—8:00PM on the 18th.  This is 

a great opportunity for students and families to learn about and talk to many different high schools. 

      Don’t forget to turn in used printer ink cartridges for recycling! 
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Reminder:  AfterCare 
WILL be available  
during conferences on 
Oct. 19th & 20th.   
Please bring a lunch!! 

Girls Basketball Practices:   
Monday, October 16th:  3:15PM-5:15PM 

Tuesday, October 17th:  3:15PM—5:15PM 


